
QOFL 3 Controller's Comments  

 

Wind Down is a difficult place to plan - there is a reasonably large area but the terrain itself 

is not overflowing with useful features - and so considerable credit must go to Steve for his 

hard work in preparing a very wide range of suitable courses.  Not only did he do the 

planning but he made a number of updates to the map as we went along.  Unfortunately 

the winter weather brought down a few more trees during December so there were a few 

additional rootstocks which made things more challenging. 

Thank you very much to Jeff and the team for running things on the day and as always 

thanks to those of you who helped with control collection, especially as the weather got 

wetter as the afternoon went on.  

 

Graham Hartley  


